
Ref: PQ 31910/25 

18th July 2025  

Deputy John Brady 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Brady 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

PQ 31910/25 – To ask the Minister for Health if she plans to develop an oral 
immunotherapy service for those with severe allergies; and if so, the timeline for this 
rollout; and if she will make a statement on the matter.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that there is currently no timeline for the roll out of 
Oral Immunotherapy services for the treatment of children living with allergies in Ireland.  

Yours sincerely 

_____________________________  
Dr Michael Riordan  
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist and Transplant Physician,  
Senior Lecturer in Paediatrics,  
CHI Clinical Director (Medical Specialities/Laboratories - Directorate B), 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) 


